
KEEPING A SENSIBLE RISK PERSPECTIVE IN AN  

INCREASINGLY RISK-ADVERSE WORLD 

 

Thursday 14th May 2015  

9:30 – 16:30  

Registration from 9:00 

Cost: £40 Members; £50 non-members  

Refreshments and Buffet Lunch included  

Limited Places—Book Early to Avoid Disappointment!  

 

 
 

Venue:  

The meeting will be held in the City of London Corporation offices at  
Walbrook Wharf, 79-83 Upper Thames Street, London, EC4R 3TD.  

The Walbrook Wharf building is located between Cannon Street Station and  

Southwark Bridge and the entrance is on the corner of Upper Thames Street  
and Cousin Lane.  

The nearest Underground Stations are Cannon Street and Bank  

Registered Charity No. 1,051,071   President: Lord Brougham and Vaux CBE    Affiliated to RoSPA  

The London Health and Safety Group is a registered charity working to promote a 

safer working environment throughout London and the Home Counties.  



PROGRAMME FOR THE DAY 
 

Chair: John Bartlett, Deputy Chair, LHSG 
 

 

The HSE perspective - presented by Ruth Sleigh who was instrumental in 

developing and launching the HSE's web resource on sensible approaches to 

risk management 

A case study about The Highways Agency's Aiming for Zero campaign -  

presented by Paul Mitchell who led the team that implemented the strategy 

The volunteer angle with a case study from Jim Duncan about the  

Bloodswept Lands and Seas of Red installation at the Tower of London 

Indoor air quality management presented by Mick Gray 

Ergonomics in an industrial setting presented by Tony Weald  

HR and H&S working together presented by Pauline Gayle 
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The London Health and Safety Group is a registered charity working to promote a 

safer working environment throughout London and the Home Counties.  



BOOKING FORM 

 

Thursday 14th May 2015  

9:30 – 16:30  

Registration from 9:00 

Cost: £40 Members; £50 non-members  

Refreshments and Buffet Lunch included  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Limited Places—Book Early to Avoid Disappointment!  

Advance booking and pre-payment are imperative  

No bookings or payments will be taken on the day  

Please send all cheque payments to:  

London Health and Safety Group , c/o 6 Queens Court, St Annes Way, Redhill,  

Surrey, RH1 1AR  

BACS payment and any other queries please contact : londonsafetygroupghday@gmail.com  
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